
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

January 27, 2025

TOPIC: Approval of Change Order for HS Field Houses

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the change orders for Churchill High School, Franklin High School, and Stevenson High 
School batting cages in the amount of $28,725, which will bring the total approved amount 
for this high school field house equipment project to $362,025.

RATIONALE:

This change order will allow more players to practice safely at the same time. The 
batting cages were originally quoted for a single player and what we actually need at the 
high schools are two player batting/practice cages.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

Capital Projects Fund

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached

PF/AS


